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Upcoming dates and key notices: 
 
Consultation on homework proposal: 
All year 10 parents should have received an email on the homework proposal for 2018-2019. If 
you have any comments on the proposal, please could you complete by following the link on the 
email by Friday 13th July. If you have not received the email please contact Mr Ellis 
(paul.ellis@utcleeds.co.uk). 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

● This week is Y10 assessment week!! 
● Week commencing 16 th July: Year 10 Work Experience. Students who are not 

completing work experience must attend school as normal. 
● Monday 23rd July: 96% attendance trip to Alton Towers. Letters have been 

distributed. 
● Monday 23rd July Y10 and Y12 awards evening from 6:30pm. A letter will follow 

with the details for this event. 
● Tuesday 4 th September: The start of the new academic year for new Y10 and 

Y12 students 
● Wednesday 5 th September: The start of the new academic year for Y11 and 

Y13 students. All students from all year groups will then be in school as normal 
from this date. 

 

 

 

 


